
 

PO Box 24526 Pgh, Pa 15234    www.pittsburghsailing.com     sailpittsburgh@gmail.com 

Click here for sailing video  

 Sailing Close Hauled  
“A sailing program serving Pittsburgh area high school students and others” 

Volume Two                                                Issue Eight                                                   August 2021 
 

A thanks to our sponsors and more sailing days added to the schedule  
Sponsors are an essential part of PPSL’s all-volunteer effort to provide sailing opportunities for 

Pittsburgh area high school students.  We offer a sincere thanks to them.  You can join the sponsors 

listed below who support high school sailing by clicking on the link at the bottom of this newsletter or 

by visiting our website  www.pittsburghsailing.com  // We are excited to announce the addition of 

Saturday mornings to our high school sailing schedule.  The Saturday session will help us provide 

additional sailing opportunities for Pittsburgh area high school students // The Sailing Club of the 

University of Pittsburgh is another essential partner for our sailing program.  PPSL is working to assist 

in Pitt sailing for their Fall practice schedule.    

Sponsors are essential to our all-volunteer effort to provide sailing 

opportunities for Pittsburgh area high school students.  We hope that 

you will join our sponsors by supporting PPSL. Click on the link 

below or visit   www.pittsburghsailing.com  PPSL sponsors - 

Supporters ($25+): David Myer and Richard Meux; Skippers ($100): 

Dave August, and David Laudenback; Scholarship Sponsors ($200): 

Dean Helfer, Rob Martin and Chris Maury; Major Donors ($2,000+): 

Mike Brady; First Donor ($5,000) Don Sterling Carpenter.   

 

We recently added a Saturday morning sailing session to our weekly 

schedule. This additional sailing opportunity is an exciting 

development that will help to grow high school sailing and, with early 

sunsets in the Fall, will also help to extend the sailing season to mid-

October. Next time you’re in Pittsburgh look for us on the Allegheny 

River near the Point, Saturday mornings 8:30 to 11:30 am or 

Wednesdays 3:00 to 4:30 pm. (weather permitting of course) 

Our partnership with the Sailing Club of the University of Pittsburgh 

has been a fundamental reason for our success.  Pitt sailors were on 

hand when our fleet of RS Quests was delivered last year; they led the 

effort to assemble and test the boats; and have taken on the task of 

putting our boats away for winter storage and spring launching.  We 

are continuing this great partnership by working with them on a 

weekly practice schedule for their Fall sailing season. Hail to PITT, 

sailing!  

Please visit the PPSL donation link to contribute to local sailing  
 Click here for secure donation link  

PPSL is a 501 © 3 not-for-profit corporation and a registered Pennsylvania charitable organization 

If you wish to unsubscribe from this newsletter and other notices (we really hope you don’t) send a return email with unsubscribe in the subject line. 
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